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12.12.24 

Dear parents and carers, 

            

Christmas Parties/ Christmas Dinner / Christmas Jumpers 

 

It is one of the children’s favourite weeks next week in school – Christmas Party week! Every class will be having 

party games followed by Christmas nibbles in their class. Please see the table below to find out when your child’s 

party is: 

Date: What is happening: 

Monday 16th December Year 3 Party – Rabbits (Mrs Wren) 

Year 4 Party – Badgers (Miss Wood) 

Tuesday 17th December Year 1 Party- Fieldmice (Mrs Devenish) 

Year 1/2 Party – Dormice (Mrs Jackson) 

Year 2 Party – Hedgehogs (Mr Lester)  

Year 3/4 Party – Moles (Mr Humber) 

Year 6/5 Party – Eagles (Mrs Thomas) 

Year 6/5 Party – Falcons (Mrs Draper) 

Wednesday 18th December Whole school Christmas jumper day & Christmas dinner Day 

(Children can wear their Christmas jumpers, tops, hairbands, Santa 

hats etc. This is a non-school uniform day) 

Thursday 19th December Nursery – Ladybirds (Mrs Stagg) 

Reception – Butterflies & Dragonflies (Miss Pateman & Mrs White) 

Year 5 – Foxes (Mr Roberts) 

 

Clothes 

The children are allowed to wear their party clothes all day on the day of their party and their Christmas jumper/ 

non-uniform on Wednesday 18th December. They will be running around during party games so please chose 

sensible footwear. 

 

Food  

Please can all the children bring a donation for their Christmas party buffet (crisps, cakes, biscuits, sausage rolls 

etc.) 

 

Christmas dinner day 

It is Christmas dinner day on Wednesday 18th December. You can pre-order your child’s Christmas dinner on 

schoolgrid.co.uk . If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 there will be no charge for this meal. If your child 

is in Year 3,4,5, and 6 and not entitled to free school meals the cost will be £3.30. This will also be our Christmas 

jumper day, so the children can wear their Christmas jumpers and non- school uniform. 

 

We break up for the Christmas holidays on Friday 20th December at 2PM and return to school on Tuesday 7th 

January at 8:50 am. 

 

From all the staff at Bedwell- we wish you and your families a happy and peaceful Christmas. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in all that we do. 

 

                              

 

  E. L Shaw (Headteacher) 

http://www.app.schoolgrid.co.uk/
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